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         Friday 20th June 2014 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Thank you so much for supporting the ukulele Wider Opportunity Grand Finale at the Barbican 

tomorrow. There are five children performing from our school, but they will be on stage with 

perhaps 100 other children. This is a great finale to their ukulele playing this year and a chance 

for them to perform in front of a large audience. I’m sure they’ll have a great afternoon! 

 

I will be there to meet the children at the stage door (which is at the back of the Barbican on Kent 

Street) at 12.45pm. You will then be able to leave your child with me and return for the show, 

beginning at 2pm.  

 

At the end of the concert I will meet you at the forecourt area in front of the main entrance, at 

around 4.30pm. 

 

They will need to come in school uniform and bring some refreshments for the afternoon; a drink 

and a snack or two (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles).       

 

Most importantly: Don’t forget your ukulele! 

 

I look forward to seeing you all tomorrow. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs J Rogers  

Headteacher 
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